Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 3:57 PM

To: Kathy Purvis; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Rebecca Haskell; 'Cliff Brunson'; 'Ken Swinney'; jgilkey@bbcinternational.com
Subject: RE: [External] Closure Report, USP Fee #002H

RE: COG * USP FEE 2H * 2RP-3747 * DOR: 6/17/16

OCD approves closure for the above referenced release.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Kathy Purvis [mailto:kathy@bbcinternational.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:41 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; 'Cliff Brunson' <cbrunson@bbcinternational.com>; 'Ken Swinney'
<kswinney@bbcinternational.com>; jgilkey@bbcinternational.com

Subject: [External] Closure Report, USP Fee #002H

**** External email. Use caution. ****

Attached is the closure report for a leak that occurred inside the lined battery of the USP Fee #002H on 06/17/2016 in
Eddy County, NM. Receipt notification and closure approval via email are greatly appreciated. The RP number for this
event is 2RP-3747.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.

1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




